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From the President’s Desk:

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

All Information for the September Newsletter due to: Nancy Webb by 9/7/22
Send to: iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

The Family Picnic will be held on our grounds Sunday, August 28th about 
noon.  The club provides fried chicken, rolls, drinks, and ice cream.  
Members may bring a side or dessert.  This is a nice laid back affair with 
fellowship and games.  This year marks our 100th anniversary so be 
sure to mark it on your calendars now and plan on attending.

I did get a few people who had suggestions for improving attendance at 
work details in the last month.  These included mandatory work hours either for new 

or existing members (which I find distasteful) reduced dues for those who do show up, 
raffles for those who attend (we’ve done it before and we’re going to try that again) and 
better communication.   So expect the work details to be more prominently placed in 
the newsletters, and several emails reminding you of them.

Your 2023 dues will be the same as last year’s and you can expect dues notices early 
this fall.  We will be using the same system as last year.  Each of you will have a contact 
person to mail your renewal form and payment to.  Do not mail them to the chapter 
address and do not bring them to the meetings (it only delays and complicates things).  
Everyone who followed the directions we mailed with the dues notice received their 
card very quickly.  We got a lot of positive feedback about that.  Some people were not 
impressed with the late fee.  The simple solution is to not mail your dues in late.  It will 
be especially important to mail your dues in a timely manner this year.  On December 
31st your membership will expire if we haven’t received your payment and you will not 
have access to the grounds, in addition to having to pay a $25 late fee.  The electronic 
gate will be active and without a valid code or active card will be denied. Initial  
activation is delayed, hence the side bar note.

 —Howard Thompson  president@yorkiwla.org

Upcoming Events
Monday Night Trap 6pm
August
14	 Multi-gun Match 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm 
16	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm 
21	 USPSA Match 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm 
27	 Work Detail- Set up for Picnic 9am
September
3	 Falling Steel Funshoot
6	 Board Meeting 7pm
11	 Multi-gun Match 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm 
18	 USPSA Match 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm 
20	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm 
24	 Work Detail 9 am
25	 Juniors Limestone Trip

October
1	 .22 PRS Match 9am
2	 Long Range Egg Shoot 9am
4	 Board Meeting 7pm
9	 Multi-gun Point Series awards 8am
	 Multi-gun Point Series Shootoff 9am	
	 Rifle Range closed till 4pm 
16	 USPSA Match 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm 
18	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm 

GATE UPDATE:
There is yet another delay in the roll out 

of the gate access system. We will let you 
know when the new plan arrives.

We will be having a work detail at 9:00 am on Saturday, August 27th  
to prepare for the family picnic.  Please email me to confirm you will be  
attending at president@yorkiwla.org  Knowing how many are showing up helps 
to get things organized and have materials on hand for various projects that day.  
Most work details are only 2 hours long, so you’ll be home by lunch easily.  We 
will have a random drawing for some gift cards that day for those attending.

We will also be having a work detail Saturday, September 24th at 9:00 am.   
Get it marked on your calendar now.

BUILDING & GROUNDS
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USPSA NEWS  
83 shooters attended our July match. We couldn’t have done it without our volun-
teer setup crew: Dave Williams, Dave Ragland, Tom Levenhagen, Bob Fanjoy, Rick 
Zapf, Al Bernard, Lee Hankey.

Congratulations to the winners: Carry Optics - Luke Cao; Limited - Chris Webb;  
Open - James Han; PCC - Greg Jordan; Production - Bo Zhang; 
Single Stack - David Yutz.

Our next match is Sunday, August 21st.  Registration is via Practiscore and opens  
Sunday, Aug 14th at 7PM.  Match setup takes place Friday, Aug 19th at 10AM.  
Newcomers are welcome. Contact Russell or Jim with any questions.

SHOOTING SPORTS
MULTI-GUN NEWS  
Thank you to RedHill Tactical for sponsoring the July 
Match. We had 51 shooters participate. Congratulations 
to the first place winners in each division: 3 Gun Tac Ops: 
Kevin Niedel, 3 Gun Open: Matt Kitzmiller, 2 Gun Pistol/ 
Rifle: Rick Torres, 2 Gun Pistol/PCC: Nancy Webb

Our next match is scheduled August 14th and sign up 
available on Practiscore.com. Set up on August 13th, help 
always welcomed. 

Our September match is scheduled on the 11th of the 
month. Sign up on practiscore will be available a week 
before.

Please feel free to reach me with any questions at: 
717-668-2325   — Chris Webb  

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

Competition Courses
Private Training
Conceal Carry Basics
LE & Military Training

TORRESTRAININGSOLUTIONS.COM

Pistol Committee     
In September we have a Falling Steel Fun Shoot 
on the 3rd (back pits only), a 3 gun on 9/11 (all 
ranges will be closed til 4:00) and a USPSA 
match on 9/18 (all ranges will be closed til 4:00).
In October we have a 22lr PRS match on the 
1st (all ranges will be closed til 3:00) a Back Pit 
Egg Shoot on the 2nd (back pits only), a 3 gun 
on 10/9 (all ranges will be closed til 3:00) and a 
USPSA match on 10/16 (all ranges will be closed 
til 3:00).

All of our matches are open to members and  
non-members but all require pre-registration.  
For the latest information on our events check our 
blog at www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com regularly.  
If you have questions about any of the matches 
at our club, or would like to get involved with the 
pistol committee please email us at 
yorksignup@gmail.com

A N N U A L 
SANDWICH 

SALE

MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS

Pit Beef, Ham 
and Turkey. In 

Dallastown, Pa. 
SEPT. 10, 2022
at old Nell’s Market. 

2720 S.Queen St. Spry.
9AM TILL SOLD OUT

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP      
Trap is open once again to the Public. 

Monday nights 6-9pm weather permitting. 
$4.50 for adults $3.50 for juniors. As always help is appreciated. 

See you on the trap range.
CONTACT: JON CHENOWITH TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA • 443-790-0655
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Don’t Take Your Counters for “Granite”

F R A N K S G R A N I T E . C O M

Knaper’s Stop & GoKnaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o mw w w . k n a p e r s . c o m

OTHER NEWS
SNAPPING TURTLE SEASON Now through October 31st! We are looking for 
turtlers to help reduce the population of turtles in our pond. If interested please reach 
out to president@yorkilwla.org and we will set you up.  All Pa Fish and Boat  
regulations apply

THANK YOU JOE MILLER who donated his family bear mount to the club. Taken 
in Canada in the spring to 1991, it will make a nice addition to the League collection. 
You will find him(her?) creeping around the clubhouse.

NEWSLETTERS BY MAIL Please, if you receive this newsletter by mail, please 
update your email address with us. We will be reducing the mailings by the end of the 
year due to the excessive cost.

SCHOLARSHIPS Your York Chapter of the IWLA awards scholarships to college  
students studying in the field of ecology. This includes, biology, game management, 
etc. You must be a York County resident, and in this field of endeavor. Get your  
application off of our website and submit by Sept. 30, 2022.

JUNIORS
Now that the weather is nice we are doing outside 
activities during our meetings.  Hi Juniors! 

Remember to come dressed to get dirty and wear good walking shoes.  If you are over 16 
you will also need a fishing license.  Mark your calendars for our annual trip to Limestone 
Springs.  We are planning for Sunday, September 25, 2022.  Also, that day should be the 
Middle creek national hunting and fishing day.  It is close to Limestone and has hunting and 
fishing themed booths and vendors.  All Juniors please send me an email letting me know if 
you plan to attend. Sarah Chenowith  717-841-5136  juniors@yorkiwla.org

Sunday, August 28th at 12:00 pm 
All members, their families & guests are invited. This is also a 
great chance to introduce friends and neighbors to our club. 
The club provides the meat, rolls, drinks and ice cream, and 
everyone should bring a side or dessert. 

F A M I L Y

TROUT COMMITTEE
The Trout Committee 2021-2022 season ended in June. Thank you to all our volunteers who gave their time and attention to raise the 
10,000 trout provided by the state. For seven (chilly) months, October through May, they feed the trout and help maintain the  nursery.  
We couldn’t do it without our volunteers! 
Our main event—The Kid’s Fishing Derby—was successful after two years of being cancelled due to Covid. The kids were excited to see if 
their fishing skills would win a trophy and prize by catching the largest of each type of trout.
The success of the Derby was due to all the IWLA Members helping kids and the sponsors for donating prizes and food for the event. The 
Committee thanks these sponsors:
Blue Mountain Outfitters     
K & M Home Centers                	
Perrydell Dairy
Brown’s Orchards               
Maple Donuts

Shank’s Mare
Godfrey Bros. Meats Inc.    
Wrightsville Social Club.     	
John H. Myers                    

Martin’s Snacks                  
Yellow Breeches Anglers & 
Conservation Assoc.  
Martz’s Gap View Hunting Preserve 

Did you know that all ages are welcome to participate in trout activities?  It’s education, fun and camaraderie all rolled together. For more 
information, contact Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org 
You can support our trout activities by purchasing a limited edition-vintage 2020 Trout T-Shirts!  available for $6 each. For more information 
about any trout activities or to purchase a t-shirt,  contact Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org 
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